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Dear Y7 students,

I hope that you will enjoy this brief message from DWHS written by your future Head of Year Ms Konieczna. I would
like to congratulate all of you on getting a place in Y7 in Dormers Wells High School. Transition from Primary to
Secondary is an exciting time for you and we are looking forward to involving you in our highly successful and
positive school community. What will immediately impress you is the ordered working atmosphere and happy and
friendly spirit within the school. We are committed to upholding high standards of appearance and behaviour and
expect positive attitudes towards our work and towards each other. In joining the DWHS community, there comes  a
particular responsibility to make full use of the opportunities it brings. The school has a duty to insist on high
standards and to demand that all students contribute positively to the school community. Our school introduces our
students to a standard of conduct embracing respect, self-respect, tolerance, self-discipline, resourcefulness and
perseverance. Our school’s character values are Determination, Wisdom, Honesty and Service and we strive to show
these values in all of our interactions. 

Through our system of Heads of Year and form tutors, we ensure that the academic, personal and social
development of each of you is safeguarded. Our House system will encourage you to look outwards to the wider
community, take leadership responsibility and to work as a member of a team when participating in various
competitions to gain House points.
I hope that all of you will be proud to be members of the school, and I look forward to meeting you in due course.
Yours sincerely

Ms E. Konieczna
Head of Year 7


